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Electronic Prescribing Incentive 
Payments Discontinued Effective April 1, 
2014 
 

The NYS Legislature has repealed the authorization for payment of an 
incentive to eligible pharmacies and medical practitioners for approved 
ambulatory Medicaid e-prescriptions (Section 6 of Part C of Chapter 60 
of the Laws of 2014). 
 
As a result, effective April 1, 2014, payment of an incentive to eligible 
pharmacies and medical practitioners for each approved ambulatory 
Medicaid e-prescription, plus a maximum of five refills per prescription, 
is discontinued. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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